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Happy new year to all our lovely Sydenham families! 

We hope you had a restful break and remain in good spirits despite the 
current difficult circumstances.  The Sydenham team were so looking      

forward to welcoming all pupils back to school after the Christmas break.  
Although this hasn’t been possible, we remain committed to providing the 
best possible education within our means for every single child in our care.   

Whether you’re learning at home or in school, we hope all your hopes and 
dreams for 2021 come true. For those of you feeling down in the dumps, 

maybe the following inspirational words from Chloe in Year 2 might help: 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Best wishes to all our families who are, once more, educating their children 
at home.  Please rest assured that we will support you with home schooling 

as much as possible by the delivery of live and recorded lessons via          
Microsoft Teams, paper learning packs, free access to online platforms such 

as Mathletics and regular email contact.  You are very much in our thoughts! 

Please get in touch if you are struggling in any way and we’ll do our very 
best to help.   



Accessing Microsoft Teams on a Playstation or X Box 

Staff have seen online posts indicating that Microsoft Teams can be accessed on  
Playstation 4 and X Box consoles.  This may be useful if you don’t have a laptop at 
home but your child needs to join online lessons. 

A useful video guide can be found at: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mfrSCeedsmE 

We haven’t tried this ourselves but would be interested to hear if any families have 
successfully connected to Microsoft Teams this way. 

 

Introducing a New Member of the Team 

We’re thrilled to introduce a new member of staff—Mrs Karen Pressey.   

Mrs Pressey is an experienced teacher and Special 
Educational Needs Coordinator (SENDCo) who will 
be working in partnership with Mrs  Manley for three 
days a week, supporting pupils with additional needs. 

Mrs Pressey has worked in a range of schools,   
teaching a variety of year groups.  She gained her 
National SENDCo Award 4 years ago and has been 
a serving Special Educational Needs  Coordinator 
since then. 

Mrs Pressey will be making contact with families who 
have a child on the Special Educational Needs Register from next week. 

 

Wellbeing 

If your child is experiencing problems with their mental health and you need advice 
and support, please read the information on the next couple of pages from the NHS 
service, RISE 

 

Take care, Everyone. 

Best wishes from Miss Glenny (Associate Headteacher) 

 










